
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

TO: Mayor Allen Joines and Members of the City Council  

FROM: Barry D. Rountree, Chief of Police 

DATE: August 14, 2017 

SUBJECT: Winston-Salem Police Foundation Presentation 

CC: Lee Garrity, City Manager 

 

Mr. Scott Sewell, president of the Winston-Salem Police Foundation will discuss 

“Operation Sweet Reads” with members of the Public Safety Committee.    

  

This discussion is designed to keep members of the City Council and the public 

informed of the Winston-Salem Police Foundation  initiatives .  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments before the public 

safety committee meeting. Please contact me at 773-7760 or btree@wspd.org. 

           

Regards,                                                                

  

 

 

Barry D. Rountree 

Chief of Police 

 

 


